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                        The National Organization of Agriculture Students



FRANLKIN COUNTY MIDDLE SCHOOL


P.O. Box 544, Turkey Creek Road


Carnesville, GA 30521

FFA Members, 


During the month February, we will be conducting a fundraiser with Florida Farm Bureau Strawberries.  This opportunity will allow you to buy and sell delicious fresh strawberries straight off a farm in lower Florida. Our options for purchase will be in either ½ flat or entire flat options. An entire flat of strawberries will cost $25 and comes with 8 one quart packages of strawberries, which is the equivalent of two gallons. A ½ flat of strawberries will cost $15 and comes with 4 one quart packages, which is equal to the equivalent of 1 gallon. 
Any FFA member can help us with this fundraiser.  Attached to this letter is an order form.  If you wish to help with this fundraiser you can take pre-orders and collect the money which must be turned into your Ag teacher no later than Tuesday, February 16.  Orders must be placed at the before winter break, so please make sure that you turn in your forms and money.  Strawberries should arrive near the end of March, and a specific date will be given as soon as we hear back from the growers.  Strawberries will be delivered to the Franklin County Agriculture Center in a refrigerated truck and must be picked up that day. There will be no exceptions. Members will be responsible for picking strawberries and delivering to the people who order from them.     

We encourage all FFA members to try and sell strawberries.  All the money that the FFA earns will go to pay for club day expenses, meals for CDE teams, after school activities, State FFA Convention travel, the annual parent member banquet and scholarships for Summer Leadership Camp.  This money has the potential to impact every FFA member, so we encourage every FFA member to help out!  

We will be giving students $10 credit for every 5 flats of strawberries that they sell. These credits can be used to gain discounts on chapter shirts, assist in paying for FFA camps and conventions or be used to pay for any other FFA events.
The credit cannot be redeemed for cash and must be used on an FFA function by the end of the school year. Any money that is not used by the end of the school year will be turned back over to the FFA chapter. 
Thank you so much for your willingness to participate.

FFA Officer Team and Advisors
The FFA Mission

FFA makes a positive difference in the lives of students by developing their potential for 

premier leadership, personal growth and career success

through agriculture education.  

